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October 21stf 1929#

Ü

Dr. 0. F. Martin,Dean, Faculty of Medicine, 
McGill University.

Dear Dean Martin:-
sincerely on1 °0ng"£}:n from Mr# Bossl.er 

Mills Company to aid inthe contribution you have 
of the St. Lawrence Paper the research supervised by Dr. GolwbxOvm.

It must be encouraging to you. 
There is so mnoh in the way of research that every 
little helps. Keep up the good worK.

v

Yours faithfully,

Principal•

» f#lS§io,


